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Reta and Galloway Named Outstanding Customer Service Award Winners 
  
ORANGE, Calif., June 8, 2011–The Orange Unified School District is proud to announce that 
Margaret “Peggy” Reta, ASB Bookkeeper at El Modena High School, and Kathleen Galloway, 
School Office Manager at Cerro Villa Middle School, have been named recipients of the 
Outstanding Customer Service Employee Award for the months of April and May respectively.  
 
Mrs. Reta, who has also worked at Canyon High School, said of the award, “I was surprised to 
receive this award and honored as well. I am so blessed to work with the kind of people we 
have here at Elmo. It’s hard not to be in a good mood here.” 
 
Mrs. Galloway has worked in OUSD since 1988 and has spent her entire career at Cerro Villa 
Middle School. She stated, “I feel honored to have been chosen as Customer Service Award 
winner for May.  There are so many wonderful employees at OUSD to choose from.” 
 
Both recipients were recognized at the Board of Education’s most recent meeting by Board 
President Mr. Rick Ledesma. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Orange Unified School District is located at 1401 North Handy Street in Orange, CA 
 

#    #    # 


